Martin Haefele

From: Shirley Maaskant
[Shirley.Maaskant@paramountres.com]

Sent: August 14, 2003 12:27 PM

To: Martin Haefele

Subject: Fwd: RE: Yellowknife meeting

>>> Shirley Maaskant 8/12/2003 5:45:16 PM >>>

Its unfortunate that Kakisa or you are unable to
attend. To clarify, although you may have recently
received our discussion paper, it is merely a .
document we chose to distribute prior to the Aug 13
meeting to assist the participants in developing
additional thoughts regarding the cumulative effects
approach to the EA. As each of you have already had
an opportunity to provide your input into the
development of the Terms of Reference which clearly
outlines the cumulative effects assessment
requirements, we anticipated that each of you would
have already given the matter considerable thought.

The Terms of Reference anticipates that Paramount
will submit the DAR as early as September 2, 2003. To
meet this time line we felt it was important to meet
as soon as possible, to provide the EA participants
an opportunity to discuss the design of our
cumulative effects assessment to ensure that it would
meet your needs and ours.

Paramount will continue to forward information on
this EA to both Kakisa and your office.

>>> "Gillian Calder"” <gillian@mandellpinder.com>
8/12/2003 4:43:55 PM

>>>

Shirley,

I have just faxed a letter to you at Paramount to
advise that the Ka'a'Gee Tu are unable to attend as a
result of the tight timeframe, and late receipt of
the documents. Gillian

||||| Original Message-----

From: Shirley Maaskant

[mailto:Shirley.Maaskant@paramountres.com]
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To: gillian@mandellpinder.com '
Subject: Yellowknife meeting

To confirm, there is a speaker phone in the MVLWB

board room. If you would like us to call you to be
included in the meeting, please call the MVLWB,

Stephen Mathyk at (867) 669-0506 and let him know (as
we will be flying to Yellowknife in the morning. ;



